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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 16, 2007

TO: Honorable Jeff Wentworth, Chair, Senate Committee on Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1915 by Shapleigh (Relating to the electronic filing of court documents in Local Juvenile 
Justice Information Systems.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 58 of the Family Code to expand the purposes of the juvenile justice 
information system and the components that can be contained in the system and to add the court clerk 
to the partner agencies involved with the juvenile justice information system. The bill would take 
effect September 1, 2007.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, MN, DB
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